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Kellie Rittershausen Named Executive Director of the National Lieutenant Governors 
Association (NLGA) 

 
COVINGTON, KENTUCKY (August 7, 2024) – Kellie Rittershausen has been named Executive 
Director of the National Lieutenant Governors Association (NLGA) by the NLGA Executive 
Committee, after serving as Interim Director since June.  Kellie will oversee the association’s 
operations, programming, services, and staff.  
 
“As the association for the seconds-in-command in state and territorial government, NLGA is 
fortunate to have Kellie Rittershausen ready to lead as NLGA’s #2 for the past seven years,” said 
Iowa Lt. Governor Adam Gregg, 2023-2024 NLGA Chair. 
 
Kellie previously served as the Deputy Director of NLGA since 2017, leading private sector 
fundraising and sales, Member communications and marketing, meetings planning, and NLGA 
programs including the national STEM Scholarship Program. Prior to joining NLGA, Kellie served as 
Chief of Staff in Hamilton County, Ohio, for several years, leading bipartisan coalitions on local 
government issues requiring effective and efficient collaborations.   
 
“NLGA is on a bright course for the future, providing lieutenant governors the opportunity to 
transcend partisanship and tackle the shared challenges we face across state and party lines,” said 
Michigan Lt. Governor Garlin Gilchrist, 2024-2025 NLGA Chair.  “I look forward to working with 
Kellie and my peer lieutenant governors to continue NLGA’s successes.” 
 
The NLGA Executive Committee approved Kellie Rittershausen as Executive Director at the 2024 
NLGA Annual Meeting, effective immediately.  
 

### 
 

The National Lieutenant Governors Association (NLGA) is the professional association for the lieutenant 
governors and seconds-in-command in state and territorial government.  Learn more at www.NLGA.us.   

http://www.nlga.us/

